Demolition Permits

If you are planning a construction project within The City of New Iberia that involves the
demolition of a structure, contact the New Iberia Inspection Department to learn the required
and recommended steps to perform demolition work in the City limits. The cost of a demolition
permit is a base fee of $35.00 per structure to be demolished. You will be required to state, at
the time of issuance, your means of disposing of the construction debris.

If you would like a demolition permit application, or for further information regarding ways the
Inspection Department can assist you, visit them at 457 E. Main Street, Room 412 from 7:00
a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Monday through Friday, or call them at (337) 369-2354.



